
Dear 5th Graders, 
Welcome to 5th grade!! I am excited to have 
you in my class and be your teacher! I am 
looking forward to meeting each of you, and 
to get to know you as we learn new things 
together this coming school year.  

This will be my 2nd year at CCS. I have 
spent my summer painting rooms and 
cupboards in my house, and getting 
ready for a new school year. My cocker 
spaniel, Barney, and my cat, Riley, Keep 
me company at home. 

     If you want to get a head start on the 
school year, spend some time reading a book, and 
review your math facts, especially multiplication. You 
can use the website xtramath.com to practice your 
facts. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer, and be ready 
to do fun activities when school starts! 

Praying for each of you, 
Miss Kauffman 
 

 


